
   TOWN OF EAST BLOOMFIELD 

             PLANNING BOARD 

EAST BLOOMFIELD, NEW YORK 

 

April 12, 2022 

 

 

 

Please print the following public notice for one day at your next available print.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Kim Rayburn @ 585-657-7700 opt#4 

 

 

 

A NOTICE FOR PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held at the Town Hall located at 99 Main Street, Bloomfield NY 

at 8:00 P.M on Thursday, April 21, 2022 This hearing will be conducted by the Planning 

Board for the Town of East Bloomfield.  Anyone interested in attending this hearing is 

welcome to attend.  

 

SPLM2-22 Site plan for Owner Robert Denome.  3 additional storage buildings proposed 

for his existing business located at 2557 Cannan Rd.  

 

 

By order of the Planning Board, Town of East Bloomfield. 

Steve Lester 

Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 


